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Strike Action Ravenswood School 5th & 7th July 2023.  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
As I am sure you are aware the National Education Union (NEU) is planning strike 
action on Wednesday 5th & Friday 7th July. The school has been busy completing 
our risk assessment. We are trying to ensure that as many classes as possible 
remain open and your child’s education is not significantly disrupted. While we can 
plan for our school, the difficulty we are having is not knowing if support staff or 
teachers will be required to be home to care for their own children on strike days. 
 
The current situation: 
 
Below I have listed the classes that will currently remain fully open and classes that 
will remain open but will have a change of timetable on this day. Some open classes 
will have a change to their usual staff team. 
 
If your child’s class is NOT listed then this class will be closed for the day and your 
child should not attend school.  
 
**Please note that both days are different** 
 
Wednesday 5th July 2023 
 
Fully Open; pupils expected in school. 
Owl, Kingfisher, Robin, Willow, Birch, Elm, Axe, Frome, P16 IO, P16RM, P16 CW  
 
Fully open but changes to timetable and staffing. Pupils are expected in 
school. 
 
Bluebird, Ash, Duck, Hawk and Yeo 
 
Friday 7th July 2023   
 
Fully Open; pupils expected in school. 
Duck, Robin, Kingfisher, Bluebird, Ash, Pine, Elm, Axe, P16 CW & P16 RM 
 
Fully open but changes to timetable and staffing. Pupils are expected in 
school. 
 
Owl, Post16 IO, Frome, Yeo and Hawk 
 
 



 

I am sorry that we have not been able to keep all classes open. Our school staffing 
risk assessment has identified that this would not be safe.  
 
I wanted to ensure that affected families have as much time as possible to make 
alternative arrangements for the day.  
   
As we are dealing with a very changing situation this may need updating, I have 
asked school staff to let me know as soon as they are aware if they are unable to 
attend school. If we need to make any further changes / closures, we will notify you 
as soon as we can. 
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards  

 
 
 
 

Mark Senior  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


